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permission to use it for storage. An alternative is to stack containers close to the substation in 
Frideswide Place. 
 
I have expressed an interest in being involved with the customer communications, such as posters
and signage which I’m hoping will happen.  
 
There will be a (proper) meeting next Tuesday which I’m going to attend after my CVP practical 
assessment – it makes sense as my shift is covered. This is to discuss the finer details about the 
station such as access for contractors and what will happen with us (staff). I understand this was 
mentioned in the Level One meeting in August, and there is another Level One in December, so 
the Reps will know more than me on the full details. 
 
Other than that, the current monthly Teams meetings will move to twice-monthly from now on, as 
things start hotting up. 
 
The proposed start for the escalator works is pencilled in for June 2023. 
 
There’s still a lot to sort out, and to do, but we’ll get there… 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Rob Healy 

Customer Service Manager | Kentish Town Area 

Phone:  (auto )  
Kentish Town Station, Kentish Town Road, London NW5 2AA  
Tufnell Park Station, Brecknock Road, London N19 5BQ  
Email: @tfl.gov.uk  

 

 
 
 




